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            4.02.2022 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Here at Stapleford Community Primary School, we aim to be as inclusive as possible so this year 

we are embarking on the Rainbow Flag Award. This focuses on our school being LGBT+ inclusive 

and demonstrating a commitment to improving the lives of all young people and their families.   

Over the next academic year, we will consider how to implement positive language and 

understanding of identities into our classrooms in order to promote inclusive education and 

representation and to encourage understanding and acceptance of LGBT + issue.  

We are ambitious to see children who are excellent at including everyone, sensitive in the 

language they use and caring towards those who might need support.   

Our learning may be implemented within the classroom or be a part of the homework children 

are asked to complete outside of school.  This will include researching people from the LGBT+ 

community within different lessons, such as: reading texts written by LGBT+ authors, evaluating 

art created by LGBT+ artists, listening to music written or recorded by LGBT+ musicians and 

producers as well as understanding what family means to everyone around the world.   

Please do not hesitate to contact Miss Harvey or Miss Mason if you wish to know anything 

further or feel you could support the school on this journey.  

Thank you for your support. 

 

Miss Mason and Miss Harvey 
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